Public Hearing
Town of Woolwich
November 9, 2020


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing on November 9th, 2020 at 6:00 PM in conjunction with the regularly scheduled Planning Board Meeting at the Nequasset Meeting house for an amendment to the Town of Woolwich Planning Ordinance Article IV Section C. 
C. All uses permitted in the shorelands and other areas of the Residential and Resource Protection Districts shall be permitted in the corresponding areas of the Rural District of the same conditions and restrictions, except for the specifications in the preceding paragraph (Paragraph B of this Article).  Marijuana businesses permitted in this District pursuant to Article XII need not be home occupations.


Please contact The Town of Woolwich if you have any
questions. 207-442-7094 or at administrator@woolwich.us

